July 29, 2010

Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

RE: El Dorado Western Railway
Iltem # 57, 07-29-10 Agenda
Project # 10-0682

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I would like to express my support for the development of the El Dorado Western
Railway. The proposed resolution is a community builder for the community of El
Dorado. The Railway is part of that area’s heritage and culture.

Hangtown Trade School is located just down the street. What a great opportunity it
would be to add railroading to the school’s technical and trade programs. The working
park could be a place of connection for the youth and retired generations. Being
close to Highway 50 and on the Historic 49 route | see the rail park as a boost to the
area economically and where we can share the history of El Dorado County with
others.

| appreciate all of the labor of love that has gone into the railway endeavor and hope
that the Board will support this project, thereby keeping this history in tact for all
generations to enjoy.

Sincerely,

ST
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